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Comments: It is my understand8ng that the Forestry Dept has decided to decommission many of the remote

roads we travel in our UTV. These roads are important to our Backcountry experience. Please stop this plan to

make our visit less accessible to your Forest. I object specifically to the closure of Quartz Creek Road, Sugar

Creek Road, Three Mike Road, the upper road to Cinnabar, the access Road to the Red Metal Mine and any

other trails or roads in the area. Also opening a bypass above the slide near the Eugerin Ranch would be

beneficial. 

Please reconsider your plans for this area. The forest belongs to all of us and this is how we get to see all of the

amazing things we see from our UTV window.

Thank you


